
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: rburris@thestate.comrburris@thestate.com

Date: 12/11/2015 2:53:52 PM
Subject: Re: SC farmers and disaster relief

Roddie,

The governor asked where you've been and asked why you never come to cover any events 
anymore. 

Hope all is well. 

We'll also provide you with video of the governor's recent media avails on this issue. Once you listen 
to those, let us know what else you need. 

Rob

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 11, 2015, at 1:13 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Roddie,
 
You can find the letters the governor sent to the federal delegation and to USDA Secretary Vilsack below, as we 
discussed they will provide important background information for your story.
 
You can find the letter that the governor sent USDA Secretary Viksack requesting expedited aid for SC farmers, 
here: http://goo.gl/nyDpdo
 
You can find the governor’s letter to the federal delegation, here: http://goo.gl/IVwyuv
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